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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Ryan Jebreil in Irvine

News

12.15.22


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Ryan Jebreil has joined the firm as an associate in the Irvine

office. Ryan is the 17thattorney to join Fisher Phillips in Southern California this year as the firm

continues to grow its labor and employment offerings in the state.

Prior to joining Fisher Phillips, Ryan represented retailers, manufacturers, transportation

companies, and construction companies in complex civil litigation and product liability matters in

the Orange County Office of a large national law firm. His experience also encompasses general

liability, contract disputes, personal injury, construction defects, professional liability, and real

estate matters. At Fisher Phillips, Ryan will represent employers in workplace law disputes and will

also provide companies with counseling and advice on all aspects of their employment relationships.

Ryan earned his J.D. from the California Western School of Law and his B.A. from the University of

California, Irvine.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related Offices

Irvine

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/irvine.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

